
The City of Fairfield is accepting applications for position of Street 
Superintendent.  Current Superintendent is retiring after 30+ years with the 
City.  Minimum qualifications:  valid drivers’ license, High School graduate or 
equivalent with 5 – 7 years of responsible experience in street maintenance 
program and must possess excellent customer service skills.  Post-
secondary/college level classes and some personnel supervision experience 
preferred. Position subject to post-offer physical examination including drug 
testing and MVR check.  For more information and complete job description 
see cityoffairfieldiowa.com or call 641-472-6193. Complete a City application 
online at the City’s website and attach cover letter, resume, along with a 
minimum of 3 professional, work-related references.     Applications accepted 
until June 17th, 2022, 5:00 p.m.  Competitive benefit package offered.  M/F 
disabled and Veteran, EEO/AA Employer 
 
 


